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GRINNELL HALL SEEKS PLANT DONATIONS

March 2, 2017 — Grinnell Hall Senior Center, 631 Bluff Street, will be holding their annual Plant
Sale on May 4th and 5th. To prepare for the sale we are requesting donations of 4 inch pots, as well
as plants of all types. They may be delivered to Grinnell anytime Monday—Friday between 8 a.m. and
4 p.m.
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